
       
 

          

   

 
 

   
 

   
    

   
  

  
  
    

 
       

 

            
           

 
             

              
           

 
           

 

 
     

    
 

              
               

             
           

 
              
             

    
 

 
 

 
  

 

341 10th St. Hanover ON N4N 1P5 

t 519.364.2780 | t 1.888.HANOVER | f 519.364.6456 | hanover.ca 

March 19, 2025 

Municipality of Brockton, 
Attention: Sonya Watson, CAO 
100 Scott Street, 
Box 68, 
Walkerton, Ontario 
N0G 2V0 
Sent via email: swatson@brockton.ca 

Dear Mayor Peabody & Brockton Council members, 

RE:  Response  to  Brockton  Council’s  Request  for  Hanover  /  Walkerton  Landfill  
Agreement  Consideration  
 
Hanover Council received the Municipality of Brockton’s letter dated February 28, 2025, 
with respect to the Hanover / Walkerton Landfill Agreement. 

At their March 17, 2025 meeting, Hanover Council discussed Brockton’s request to seek 
consideration from the Town Hanover related to the capital portion of this agreement and 
that it align more with the average volumes of waste deposited. 

Hanover Council subsequently passed the following resolution. It is also attached. 

Resolution  #43-25  

Moved by DEPUTY MAYOR DICKERT 
Seconded by COUNCILLOR FLEET 

That council direct staff to respond to the Municipality of Brockton advising that Hanover 
Council deems the agreement to be fair and that should the Municipality of Brockton wish 
to renegotiate the agreement a proposal with further information be provided to Hanover 
Council for consideration. CARRIED 

Our Council concurs that we have a number of great partnerships and agreements and 
look forward to our continued collective commitment to the efficient operations of the 
Hanover / Walkerton landfill. 

Sincerely, 

Sherri Walden, 
CAO 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

mailto:swatson@brockton.ca
https://hanover.ca
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Resolution Number 43-25 
Title: Correspondence from the Municipality of Brockton regarding the

Hanover/Walkerton Landfill Agreement capital and cost sharing provisions. 
Date: Monday, March 17, 2025 

Moved by DEPUTY MAYOR DICKERT 
Seconded by COUNCILLOR FLEET 

That council direct staff to respond to the municipality of Brockton advising that Hanover Council 
deems the agreement to be fair and that should the Municipality of Brockton wish to renegotiate the 
agreement a proposal with further information be provided to Hanover Council for consideration. 

CARRIED 

______________________________________ 
Mayor Sue Paterson 
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